
And so it begins!
We are eager to report 

that the renovation of the 
Great Barrington Lee Bank 
branch will begin this month.  
Allegrone Construction will 
be on site to begin phase 
one of the project, starting 
in mid-January. During this 
phase, our customers will 
temporarily enter through 
the back of the building, 
from the parking lot off of 
Church Street. The branch 
will receive new stairs out the 
back entrance, temporary 
walls, and doors to make 
it possible for customers 
to enter while the front half 
of the branch undergoes 
construction. During this 
time, only customers who 
require handicap accessibil-
ity may use the front door of 
the branch.

We will be OPEN regular 
hours including Saturdays 
during construction. For a 

full list of branch hours, visit 
our website: https://www.
leebank.com/about-us/
locations-hours/index.html

During the first phase, 
crews will be working on a 
new teller line, an additional 
front office space, and an 
improved entrance with a 
new ATM and Night Drop 
Depository.  

Chris Kinne, VP of Com-
mercial Lending, and Bonnie 
Masefield, Mortgage Loan 
Officer, will be relocated tem-
porarily a few doors down 
the street in a second floor 
office space above Tom’s 

Toys at 291 Main St, Suite 
201 and can still be reached 
by their current phone num-
bers (413-243-9295 for Chris 
or 413-243-9290 to reach 
Bonnie). They will be able 
to meet with clients at their 
temporary location.

At some point there will 
be a short disruption of ATM/
Night Drop service while we 
replace the old machines.  
Except for this short time, 
the ATM and Night Drop will 
be available for the duration 
of the project in the front of 
the building. For up to date 
information on this and other 
construction news, please 
follow us on Facebook or 
visit our website:  https://
www.leebank.com.

If there’s anything we 
can help with in the mean-
time, please call us at 413-
528-5531, or email Branch 
Manager Brandy McKie: 
bmckie@leebank.com.
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Suzanne Smith, Brandy McKie, and Jessica Platt are three of the team members who will 
remain on site during the renovation period.


